From: Bin Cai [mailto:iacnib@yahoo.com] 
Sent: September 28, 2006 12:06 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Re: Notice of Application -- Rates for 2007
Hi K Walli :

The natural gas price are already high and we almost can not afford it in winter.

Please don't increase its delivery rates. Or at the highest it should be controled

at 1% - 2% increase range. Thanks.  Cai Bin.

          

